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LOOKING BEHIND

We finished 2023 with a lot of exciting
things at Iglesia Bautista Dios con
Nosotros! In November, we held our third
baptismal service, and Tim baptized three
ladies from the church. At the end of the
month, the group from the Edge
Christian Camp came to help us with the
youth camp and our Anniversary service.
God blessed the 2nd anniversary of the
church and throughout the camp. We
had a large group of teenagers attend
each night as well as some come to trust
in Christ as their Savior. We also are
rejoicing in fruit from the canvassing
efforts with some new families attending
the church. Earlier in December, we lost
one of our core ladies in the church
suddenly, but we are grateful for her
salvation testimony and for one of her
family members trusting Christ as Savior
a few days afterwards. We finished the
year celebrating our other special
Christmas activities with the church as
well as with a special visit from
Stephanie’s parents for the holidays!
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LOOKING AHEAD
Please pray as we seek to disciple those
who trusted Christ as Savior during the
past two months and as we move forward
for the Lord. We are thankful for all that
the Lord did here during 2023, and we are
excited about the next steps for the
church in 2024. We are in the final stages
of the process for incorporating the
church. We also would ask that you would
pray for us as we are seeking God's will
about purchasing property for the church.
We are excited about the numerical
growth this past year, and we are seeking
to prepare ahead as the church grows. In
the coming months, we will begin having
monthly youth meetings at the church in
building on what was done during the
youth camp. We will also host another
couple’s retreat in conjunction with a
special family Sunday. Thank you so much
for your faithful prayers and support for
our family this past year, and we are

praying for you in this new year!
In Christ,
The Germanos
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